
	

 

December 8, 2016 

Reporting Team  
United Nations Global Compact  
685 Third Avenue, FL 12  
New York, NY 10017  
 
To our stakeholders:  

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a CEO statement 
of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to 
the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.  

At this moment, we are focusing on closing our fiscal year and fulfilling client needs. Our obligations 
to our clients’ year-end priorities has delayed us from creating, sharing and posting our 
Communication on Progress report.  

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our 
company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our new 
COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by March 15, 2017, at the latest.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

Carmen Castillo  |  President & CEO   
SDI International Corp. 
1000 Corporate Dr., Ste. 410 | Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 
office:  1.954.938.5400  |  mobile:  1.917.295.2564  |  castilloc@sdintl.com 
www.sdintl.com 
Sustainable Results. 
 MWBE, ISO 9001:2008, SOC Types 1 & 2, and CPUC Certified |  EICC Compliant 


